
 

 

 

Transport for NSW 

18 Lee Street, Chippendale NSW 2008 | PO Box K659, Haymarket NSW 1240 

T 02 8202 2200 | F 02 8202 2209 | W transport.nsw.gov.au | ABN 18 804 239 602 

 
 
 
 
 

Mr Brendon Roberts  
Team Leader   
Key Sites Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39  
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Matthew Rosel 
 
Dear Mr Roberts 
 

Exhibition of Modification Request for the Sandstone Precinct 
(SSD 7484 MOD 3) - Bridge Street, Sydney 

 
Thank you for your letter dated 29 October 2018, requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) review 
and comment on the above. 
 
It is noted that the Sydney Coordination Office within TfNSW endorsed the Construction 
Pedestrian and Traffic Management Plan (CPTMP) for the Sandstone Precinct main works in 
September 2018. TfNSW requests the CPTMP be updated to reflect the proposed modification 
and submit it to the Coordinator General, Transport Coordination for endorsement. 
 
If you require clarification on the above, please don’t hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior 
Transport Planner, Land Use Planning and Development on 0466 024 892. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mark Ozinga 
Principal Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 
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